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The first meeting of EBSB club was held on 14
th

 February 2020 with the 

Principal Dr. Shailendra Aswale, Assistant Registrar Mr. Vinay Naik and all 

the Head of the Department attending it. During the meeting, the president and 

vice president of EBSB club were selected. Mr. Naguesh Verlekar of Third year 

Information Technology was elected as President and Mr. Dattatray Patil of 

Second year Information Technology was elected as Vice president. 

Also, some other activities are decided to organize for this semester, 

namely Quiz on Jharkhand, Rangoli Competition, Wall painting and 

Dance. 
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